
Stoke Prior Primary School 
 

Tel: 01568 760207 
 
26/02/25 
 

Dear Parents 

 

Your child has been chosen to take part in a Cross Country event at Lucton School on 

Thursday 13th March.   

 

We will be leaving school at 10:45. Children should wear their Stoke Prior PE kit but will  also 

need additional suitable clothing including a jumper, hat, gloves, coat and suitable running 

trainers, preferably either football boots or trainers with a good grip as the course is likely to 

be muddy.  A plastic carrier bag will also be required for dirty kit after the races. Children 

should bring a packed lunch, drink and a snack for after the races. 

 

The races start at 12.00pm and children will be transported to the event by parent and staff cars. 

It is an event where Lucton School invite schools and families to attend together to support the 

children.  We are hoping that as many parents as possible can help with transporting the 

children to and from the event.  Please do let us know as soon as possible if you are able to 

help with transport and stay to watch the races.  If you are unable to help with transport, please 

could you collect your child from Lucton School at 1.15pm after the races.  If you have 

problems with this, then please let us know.   

 

Please submit this form by Monday 3rd March. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/RNbbXFvLrX 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Lancaster 

https://forms.office.com/e/RNbbXFvLrX

